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2016 Executive Committee 

Tuesday, January 19, 2016 

11:00 a.m. CT 

Conference Call  

 

Present: President Cindy Harvey, President Elect Lyn Dwyer, Past President Greg 

Larson, Vice President Ben Schroeder and Director at Large Lorrie Nantt 

 

Absent: None 

 

Staff:  Jane Marum  

 

President Cindy called the meeting to order. 

 

Greg gave a Building Taskforce update.  Apple Creek Construction gave an estimate of 

approximately $168,000 for the building renovation.  The total estimate which includes 

office furniture and rent for temporary office space is $230,000.00    

 

The Building Taskforce looked at several variables related to the project which resulted 

in the recommendation to move forward with the renovation using half of the reserve 

funds and taking out an equity loan for the other half.   

 

The Executive Committee suggested moving forward to get a bid from a builder so 

there is more accurate information on which to make a decision but agreed that 

regardless of the bid, the renovation is likely to occur.        

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jane Marum, Administrative and Membership Services Director        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2016 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

PRESIDENT 
Cindy Harvey, CRS 

 

PRESIDENT ELECT 
Lyn Dwyer, GRI 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Ben Schroeder 

 
DIRECTOR AT LARGE 
Lorrie Nantt, ABR, SFR 

 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Greg Larson, GRI 

 
NATIONAL DIRECTORS 

Daryl Braham, CRB, GRI 
Dewey Uhlir, ABR, CRS, GRI 

  

REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENT 
James Cormier 

 

LOCAL BOARD REPS 
Badlands: 

Shirley Dukart, CRS,GRI 
Ninetta Wandler, ABR, CRS, GRI 

 

Bismarck-Mandan: 
Amy Hullet 

Kristin Oban, GRI, SFR 
Judy Maslowski 

Tricia Schlosser, CRB, GRI 
 

Fargo-Moorhead: 
Kevin Fisher, CRS, GRI 

Peggy Isakson, ABR, CRS 
Bob Lee, ePRO, GRI, SFR 

Shawn Ostlie, GRI 

Jodi Tollefson, GRI 
LuAnn White 

Jeff Shipley, GRI 
Christine Feickert, GRI 

 

Grand Forks: 
David Blumkin, ABR, CRS, GRI 

Lynda Hartmann, GRI 
 

Jamestown: 
Mike Swartz 

 

Minot: 
Sue Heth 

Brad Livesay 
 

Williston: 
Jill Kjorstad 

 

STAFF: 
Jill Beck, Chief Executive Officer 

Jill@ndrealtors.com 

Jane Marum, Admin/Membership 
Services Director 

jane@ndrealtors.com   
Robyn O’Gorman, Admin Assistant 

robyn@ndrealtors.com  
 

Nancy Willis, Gov’t Affairs Director 
nancy@ndrealtors.com 
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